Strait Regional School Board

S

Excellence in Lilelong Learning

February 3, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Recent changes to work to rule directives, provided by the NSTU Provincial Executive on February 2,
2017, confirmed that out-of-province trips that have signed contracts involving money and were
organized prior to the start of WTR can now be supervised by Teachers. This provision ensures the
Board that Teachers will be able to chaperone the International trip being organized through Strait Area
Education Recreation Centre scheduled for April 2017.

Final approval will be granted one month prior to departure once all final documentation required by
the Strait Regional School Board Student Travel Policy and Procedures is provided by the Principal.

All the best as you continue with your preparations for this exciting educational opportunity.

Respectfully

Al

Paul Landry
Director of Programs and Student Services

(e Jim Keay
Principal, Strait Area Education and Recreation Centre
Colleen Morgan
Teacher, Strait Area Education and Recreation Centre
Sharon MacCuspic
Coordinator, Programs and Policy Development
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